
From: Doug Gordon   
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 8:25 AM 
To: Agenda <agenda@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Item 15.2.2 Illegal Truck Yards 
 
Please be aware that we have had enough of our town becoming an unsafe eyesore. Our roads cannot 
handle the traffic and trucks you have allowed and a majority of these being illegal.   
 I am a 28 year resident of this once beautiful town and am embarrassed to have people come here now 
as it has become an UGLY town. My mother won't even come visit now as she fears for her safety on the 
roads as many of our residents do as well. Our town has essentially become the "armpit" of Ontario in 
the last ten years.  
 We have had enough and if we don't see improvement unfortunately we will no choice but to move 
next year. Everywhere you look vacant land becomes an illegal truck parking lot! 
ENOUGH IS ENOUGH!  
 




